
 

 

ARO/MHA 
 
19 December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Your child in YEAR 9 is due to receive the DTP (Diphtheria, Tetanus, Polio) and 
MENINGITIS ACWY vaccinations this academic year. 

Please go to  https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/dtp/2023/lincolnshire and 
complete a consent form online, please do this as soon as possible. 

If you do not consent to your child having the vaccinations, then please complete a 
formal NO consent via the same link. 

Information about the vaccines can be found on the following websites: 
www.schoolvaccination.uk  
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6405e7ae8fa8f527fb67cb6a/UK
HSA-12287-immunisations-young-people.pdf 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hpv-vaccine-vaccination-guide-
leaflet 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/immunisations-for-young-
people   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Robinson 
 
Mr A Robinson 
Director of Learning Technology  
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